celtic cross
education

. \¥
pr’mary SC“OO

Veryan, Truro, Cornwall, TR2 5QA
veryan.secretary@celticcross.education
01872 501431 | www.veryanschool.co.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

| am writing to inform you about the Relationship, Health and Sex Education (RHSE) that the Y1
- Y6 children will take part in during the latter part of the week beginning 12" July, as part of
their Personal, Social, Health and Economic (PSHE) education.

The National Curriculum guidelines as to what should be taught at this stage and stage of
development are outlined overleaf.

We recognised that RHSE can cause some parents concern. Please be assured that lessons will
be taught sensitively and respectfully. To ensure we deliver the lesson at the right level for each
individual child, we will split the groups with Mrs Cartwright predominantly teaching the Y5 & 6
children, Miss Blayney teaching the Y3 & 4 children and Miss Goodall will lead the Year 1 & 2
children in their lesson.

All parents have the right to withdraw their child from these lessons - should you wish to do so,
please speak to Ms Jarrett by the end of the school day on Tuesday 13" July. However, we hope
you feel this is an important part of the education of your children and a point best delivered in a
partnership of trust between home and school.

If you would like more information about the content that will be covered, please speak with
your child’s teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Gl Jamwett

Caroline Jarrett
Head of School
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